
Thank you for the opportunity to comment during the Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact 

Statement period for the Stibnite Gold Project. This project could help stop our import reliance on 

China and Russia for antimony and improve environmental conditions at an abandoned mine site. It 

is important to me to see this project move forward. 

It is time to move the Stibnite Gold Project. Perpetua Resources has spent the last 12 years working 

with stakeholders to make sure its project meets the highest environmental standards and brings 

positive benefits to Idaho. Over the past six years, multiple federal, state and local agencies have 

analyzed the project as part of the review process. The public has had ample time to review 

Perpetua's plans and two opportunities to provide comments. The input and permitting process has 

improved the plan. Perpetua resources has increased recreational access, improved water quality 

and reduced its project footprint. It is time to move the project forward. 

Thank you for the thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. After analyzing the project for the 

past six years, I urge you to now move forward and permit the mine using the 2021 Modified Mine 

Plan so Perpetua Resources can put Americans back to work. 

Sunny McIntosh 


